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Message:
I am writing to express deep concern over the recent
efforts to redraw voting districts in Texas—again—despite
the fact that the current maps were already drawn under
Republican leadership and have been widely criticized for
blatant gerrymandering.

Texans deserve fair representation, not a rigged political
map designed to entrench the power of a single party.
These repeated redistricting efforts are not about serving
constituents—they are about protecting political control.
That is not democracy; that is manipulation.

This is particularly frustrating when so many real issues
demand your attention. Our state continues to face serious
threats from extreme weather and flooding, our
infrastructure is vulnerable, and too many Texans are still
struggling with healthcare, education, and affordability.
Why isn’t your focus on addressing these urgent concerns?

The redrawing of maps does not help everyday Texans. It
only benefits politicians who are more concerned about
retaining power than earning votes. This undermines public
trust and weakens the democratic process.

I urge you to reconsider these redistricting efforts. Instead,
please focus your time, energy, and taxpayer dollars on the
pressing issues that affect our lives and livelihoods—like
ensuring that the next flood doesn’t destroy families,
homes, schools, and businesses again.

Put Texans first—not politics.




